
 

 

51 Encombe Street, Plymouth, Devon, PL9 7GN 

  
 
 
 
 

 

To Parents/Carers 
 

5 January 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Westcountry Schools Trust are delighted to host guest speaker David Binns, UK director of 
Sanako, a Finnish Education Technology Company, over the course of three days between 
16 - 18 January. David is delivering a series of talks on the importance of Modern Foreign 
Languages in the UK workplace, highlighting the advantages that language skills provide. 
 
 
David will be touring our secondary schools as per the timetable below:  
 

Date  Talk start time  School  

16.1.23 9am Callington Community College 

16.1.23 11.30am  Eggbuckland Community College 

16.1.23 2pm Hele’s School  

17.1.23 9am Plymstock School 

17.1.23 11.30am Coombe Dean School 

17.1.23 2pm Ivybridge Community College 

18.1.23 9am South Dartmoor Community College  
 
 
 

We are extremely grateful to David for generously giving so much of his time and encourage 
the students to consider, in advance, any questions they may wish to ask.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

 
Jenni Bindon | Executive Director of Modern Foreign Languages | Westcountry Schools Trust 
  
 


